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Food Allergies 
If you have a food allergy and need more  

information about the food being served at the school, please ask a 
member of the catering staff. 

Our Year 13 students finished their General RE and Enrichment programme celebrating the sacrament of    
Reconciliation. Special thanks to Fr P O Kane , Fr E Hasson, Fr D Mc Geehan, Fr K Mc Elhennon, Fr R      

Colhoun, Msgr Currie, Fr P Mc Antee and Fr S Mulligan for giving up their time and helping us as we continue 
on our Lenten journey. 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
At the moment we have a number of pupils in 
school who are highly sensitive to nuts in    
particular peanuts, exposure or ingestion of nuts 
can cause very serious health problems for some 
students therefore we would very much       
appreciate if pupils refrain from bringing nuts 
or nut  products i.e. peanut bars, sweets, into 
school,  and to remain diligent if any of their 
friends  suffer from nut allergies. 

If pupils are travelling on school trips, we request that they re-
frain from bringing any form of nut or nut products on the trip, 
to ensure the safety of their friends.  

  
Junior Traditional Group 

Practise 
Every Friday at 12.45 Room 55 

 
Junior Choir 

Every Tuesday at lunchtime 
 

Senior Choir 
Every Mon during 
Registration/Break 



 

Within the History Department, our Key Stage Three pupils have been busy producing posters, in support of our 
Ukraine Support  Appeal.   The following pupils won a prize for producing the best poster in their class: 
 
Year 8: 8A Keelan McKenna, 8B Corey O’Neill, 8C Cahir Devine, 8D Padraig Edgar, 8E Matthew Norton, 8F Adam 
Baird 
Year 9: 9A Alfie Kelly, 9B Caoimhín Coyle, 9C Nathan McCusker, 9D Rory Teague, 9E Joseph Kearney, 9F Mark 
Warnock 
Year 10: 10A Dara Cox, 10B Lorcan McCartney, 10C Jamie McBride, 10D , 10E Daire MacSalaigh, 10F Aodhan      
Travers  
Fantastic work boys! 

Omagh CBS v St. Mary’s 
Magherafelt  

 
The Brothers played their 2nd 
game of the group on Tuesday 
on an immaculately maintained 
St. Pats Park in glorious       
sunshine. The boys enjoyed 
their first victory in a highly 
entertaining and high scoring 
encounter. Lots of skill shown 
by both sides and is credit to 
the work done by the clubs in 
west Tyrone and south Derry. 


